
   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Students, 

 

OLA Open House & School Showcase – Wednesday, April 20, 6:30 – 8:00 p.m. 

 

I would like to extend a warm welcome to all grade 4 students at St. John 

XXIII who will be transitioning to grade 5 at Our Lady of the Angels for  

2016-2017. The staff and students at OLA have planned a vibrant Open House, 

showcasing the academic excellence, faith formation opportunities, specialty 

programs and athletic prowess of the school.  Much of the evening will be 

student led demonstrating their leadership abilities and the wide variety of 

programs and learning opportunities available to students. 

 

Please feel free to attend the entire evening.  There will be a welcoming presentation that will specifically  

address programming for students new to our school and provide an opportunity for questions.  The student led 

tours and demonstrations will provide an excellent opportunity to witness our programs first hand. 

 

Overview of the Evening 

6:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.  Student tours and class program demonstration (ongoing) 

 

7:00 p.m. – 7:20 p.m.  General assembly and Welcome in the gymnasium – all welcome 

 

7:20 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. Classroom demonstrations.  Specific questions with grade 5 teachers regarding 

transition and programing. 

 

God Bless, 

Lorne Monaghan 

Principal 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic School 
9622 Sherridon Drive 

Fort Saskatchewan, Alberta T8L 1W7 
Phone:  998-3716      Fax:  998-7413 

 
School Web Site:  http://olaschool.eics.ab.ca 

 
Principal:  Mr. L. Monaghan  Assistant Principal:  Mrs. S. Lindbeck 
    lornem@eics.ab.ca  shaunal@eics.ab.ca  
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